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DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY, INNOVATION AND SCIENCE 

 

TOPIC:  Meetings held with Jemena 

 

REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 20 October 2016, page 126) 

 

QUESTION No.:  SI-37 

 

 Senator WATERS: Have there been any meetings held with Jemena, the proponents of the gas 

pipeline from Northern Territory to Queensland? 

Senator Canavan: I cannot speak for NAIF. Is your reference to NAIF? 

Senator WATERS: Either with NAIF or yourself? 

Senator Canavan: I met with people from Jemena. It was before the election. I can take on notice 

the timing of that. 

Senator WATERS: Thank you, and the general nature of the discussions too, please. 

Senator Canavan: Just to be clear, that was before the establishment of NAIF. 

 

 

ANSWER  

No meetings have been held between the Northern Australia Infrastructure Facility and Jemena. On 

14 September 2016, Minister Canavan met with representatives from Jemena in Darwin. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


